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Temporary Road Closure 

 
 

WHERE ? Tweeddale Drive, Dunfermline, (from the junction of 
Aberdour Road to the boundary of properties no.61-63).  
 
The alternative route for through traffic is via Tweeddale 
Drive, McKay Drive, Linburn Road and Aberdour Road. 
 
Access for emergency service vehicles, residents vehicles 
and pedestrians will be maintained via the diversion route. 
 
 

WHEN ? From 9.30am on Monday 13th of May 2024 to 23.59 on 
Monday 20th of May 2024. 

WHY ? To allow Scottish Water works to be carried out in safety. 

WHO ? Clancy Traffic Management are responsible for these works 
and can be contacted as follows: 

Project Engineer:  08000778778 

  

 



  
 

  
  


